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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                                Henry R 
 
 
 
 

For being more independent with his 
writing in phonics.  
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Message from Early Years 
 

We have been continuing our journey around the 
world and have visited Africa. Next week we will 
be visiting Europe.  

We have been completing lots of exciting 
activities such as using paints to create our own 
hand printed giraffe, using pastel to make our 
own sunset, weaving activities, writing labels for 
the African animals, practicing forming letters in 
shaving foam, exploring African drums, making 
enclosures for the animals using playdough and 
loose parts, making binoculars and much more.   

In Maths Mastery this week we have been 
continuing to make our own mathematical 
stories. For example, first there were two sheep 
on the field, then three more came onto the field; 
now there are five sheep altogether. We have 
been using a number track and solving the 
addition sentence by counting on. We have also 
been learning all about weighing objects. We 
have been using the vocabulary light, lighter, 
lightest, heavy, heavier, heaviest and 
balance.  

As we have been learning all about Africa this 
week, we have been writing sentences about 
animals that we would find. We have been using 
adjectives to describe them.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Forthcoming Events 
 
Monday 10th February- Dogs Trust Workshop - 
Non School Uniform 
 
Tuesday 11th February- Dogs Trust Workshop 
 
Wednesday 12th & Thursday 13th February- 
Parents Evenings 
 
Please note: Nursery children needs to bring 
their PE kits into school every Friday for their 
PE lesson.  
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